
IN TOUCH      

TERM DATES 
School Year 2023-24 

 
Autumn Term 
INSET Day: 4th and 5th Sept 
First day of Term: 6th Sept 
Half Term:   
23rd Oct to 27th Oct  
Last day of Term: 20th Dec  
INSET Day: 21st Dec 
 
Spring Term 
INSET Day: 8th Jan 
First day of Term: 9th Jan 
Half Term:   
12th Feb to 16th Feb 
Last day of Term:   
28th Mar 
 
Summer Term   
INSET Day: 15th Apr 
First day of Term: 16th Apr 
Bank Holiday: 6th May  
Half Term:    
27th May to 31st May 
Last Day of Term:   
24th Jul 
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VISION: Delivering excellence, allowing all to flourish 
MISSION: Creating a culture of wonder, guided by Christian Faith 

VALUES: COMPASSION - ENDURANCE - THANKFULNESS 

 Congratulations to our basketball team, who represented the 
school at the Putney 3v3 Competition up at Ark, Putney on Monday. 
Euan, Rubin, Dawid, Hannah, Daisy and Teo demonstrated amazing 
skill and agility in tough matches against other local schools. They 
came home with a Bronze medal of which they should be very proud. 
Many thanks to Coach Andy who trained the team and inspired them 
to work together and perform at their best! 

                                    

  

    

   

  

 

 It was lovely to welcome Reverend Helena to Phase 1 Worship 
this week. She spoke to the children about sharing good news. Year 
One also enjoyed visiting the church for Godly Play, Miss Barrett 
said the children were wonderful and loved exploring the story of 
Noah’s Ark.  Thank you to everyone at St. Mary’s church for all that 
you do to enrich the lives of our children.                                                                                  
 After all the hard work of SATs last week, on Thursday Year 
Six eagerly set off for a well deserved trip to Richmond Park where 
they explored the topic of ‘Sustainability’ with our friends at Holly 
Lodge. Developing opportunities for outdoor learning is one of our 
foci for this year and the children are certainly enjoying it—as you 
can see from the photos below of Year One, Year Two and Year Six! 
Opportunities for other classes have been planned for next half 
term. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Our end of half term ‘Hip Hip Hooray’ was sung so loudly in 
this morning’s Worship that I think Miss Payne may have heard us at 
St. Michael’s! Thank you for your continued support of the school. On 
behalf of us all at St. Mary’s I wish you a very happy half term break 
and look forward to welcoming everyone back on Monday 3rd June. 
Amanda Bishop (Acting Head)  

 728 568 

Family Points 

567 624 

School Attendance 23-24 

TARGET 97.0% 

Autumn 95.5% 

Spring  93.7% 

Summer  

 Week Beginning  

15/04 95.5% 

22/04 94.9% 

29/04 96.2% 

06/05 96.4% 

13/05 97.2% 

20/05 95.1% 

Total: 95% 


